{Q8ES 2\ OFFICE OF THE

(e ﬁ 'g\ DIVISIONAL FOREST OFFICER
@77 JHELUM VALLEY FOREST DIVISION BARAMULLA
.l Nk

(Tel No/Fax No: 01952234242, Email: dfojvbla@gmail.com)

The Conservator of Forests,
Kashmir North Circle,
Sopore.

No:DFO/JV/Lease/ FCA/2020-21/ | b9& Dated: 2l -02-2021

Sub: Proposal for diversion of Forest land for construction and maintenance of road from
TO2 Boniyar to Maidanan Stage — U in JV Forest Division Baramulla.

Sir,

Apropos to above captioned subject matter, it is submitted that the observations raised by
the worthy Additional Principal Chief Conservator of Forests, Nodal Officer (FCA) vide his No:

PCCF/FCA/3244/4628-30 dated: 19-02-2021 has been cleared by this office /User Agency and
same has been uploaded on PARIVESH Portal.

Hence submitted for favour of information and further necessary action please.

Yours faithfully,

ivisio rest Officer
J.¥ Forest Divisfon Baramulla
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